The Villas at Aledo Homeowners Association, Inc

PO Box 1863 Aledo, Texas 76008 | Email: villasataledo@gmail.com

NOTICE

RE: Members of The Villas At Aledo Homeowners Association, Inc.

Dear Homeowners,

We wanted to send everyone a few house cleaning rules. Please make sure that you are in compliance
with the following below.

PARKING: Please make sure that all vehicles belonging to members of a household are parked in
the garage or driveway. Overnight guest parking on the street is permitted however vehicles
shall be moved within 24 hours, if you have a guest staying longer than 24hrs, please notify the
HOA by email to receive an exception. Guests vehicles must be parked in the front of your
property or on your driveway. Do not park in front of your neighbor’s house without their
consent.

Villa Dr. may be used for parking as well as the north end of Post View Dr.

We have limited parking and utilizing your garage and driveway is necessary.

SPEEDING: Please do not speed throughout the neighborhood, the speed limit is 15 mph.
ALLEYWAYS: Please stop and check before you leave any of the alleyways for oncoming cars.

TRASH & RECYCLE BINS: Trash/recycle bins must be stored on the side of your home or in your
garage, they cannot be visible to the public when stored.

No overnight trailers without permission from the HOA (villasataledo@gmail.com)

Thank you!
The Villas at Aledo Homeowners Association, Inc.
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